
Building Inspections - Re: Electrical Permit Request 

Sorry, the AHU's will serve the existing OR's in the Bean Building.  They are upgrading older units.

Jesse Klimaytis 
Project Manager

On Jul 6, 2015, at 12:33 PM, buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov wrote:

Ok, so what part of the building does this belong to?  Is this for the entire Maine Medical 
Center structure?  

>>> "Jesse Klimaytis" <jklimaytis@esboulos.com> 7/6/2015 11:09 AM >>>
Good morning.
Johnson & Jordan will be pulling HVAC permit later this week.
I don’t believe any building permit is being pulled as it is purely an 
air handling equipment replacement project with re­feeding of 
electrical.

Jesse T. Klimaytis, LEED AP
E. S. Boulos Company
Direct: 207-464-3706, ext.236
www.esboulos.com

From: buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov [mailto:buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, July 02, 2015 1:42 PM
To: jklimaytis@esboulos.com
Subject: Re: Electrical Permit Request

Also, does this HVAC work belong to any particular part of the hospital?  What building permit does 
it belong to?

>>> "Jesse Klimaytis" <jklimaytis@esboulos.com> 7/2/2015 10:20 AM >>>

Please see attached.

Sincerely,
Jesse T. Klimaytis, LEED AP
Project Manager

E.S. Boulos Company

From: Jesse Klimaytis ESB <jklimaytis@esboulos.com>
To: "buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov" <buildinginspections@portlandmai...
Date: 7/6/2015 1:11 PM
Subject: Re: Electrical Permit Request
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Corporate/Commercial Division
45 Bradley Drive
Westbrook, ME 04092
Direct: 207-464-3706, ext.236
Fax: 207-464-1833
Cell: 207-272-6986
jklimaytis@esboulos.com
www.esboulos.com

This email, including any files or attachments transmitted with it, is confidential and/or proprietary and is 
intended for a specific purpose and for use only by the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. Any 
disclosure, copying or distribution of this e-mail or the taking of any action based on its contents, other than 
for its intended purpose, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the 
sender immediately and delete it from your system. Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail are not 
necessarily those of E.S. Boulos Company; its subsidiaries and affiliates. E-mail transmission cannot be 
guaranteed to be  error-free or secure or free from viruses, and disclaims all liability for any resulting 
damage, errors, or omissions.
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